January 19, 2023
Dear Parents,

The third nine weeks is an important time of year. The kids can work much more independently now, and you may notice that some of the work is becoming a little more challenging.  I am asking the kids to read all the directions and check all their work.  I want them to concentrate on details and work on the neatness of their work.  This is also the time when the kids will learn to use their reasoning skills.
Our field trip to SkyZone was so much fun! I love watching all the kids interact.  The kids all mixed well together and just enjoyed being together.  A really big thank you to all Mrs. Baker, Mrs. Grimes-Geltz and Mrs. Hammond for driving!
We are working hard and I’ll be giving more challenges as we go.  We’re still learning more about homonyms, synonyms and antonyms. We have had fun trying to think of different ones.  This week the kids got to practice contractions and math facts on their white boards.  Some of the kids are struggling with counting mixed coins, please practice this skill at home.
We are really enjoying the China unit.  The kids get excited when it is time for history and they are very engaged in our discussions.  It has been such a treat having Elizabeth and Isabella with us during our study of China.  We have world maps in the room that  the kids can use in their free time to help them learn the continents.  The due date for the China project is next Wednesday, January 25th.  (Instructions that I texted are attached.)  We will conclude our unit with a test on January 31st (this is a date change). 
A Few Reminders:

January Bible Family Activity Memory Verse (Due January 31st):

Galatians 2:20

“I have been crucified with Christ.  It is no longer I who live, but Christ who lives in me.  I live by faith in the Son of God, who loved me and gave himself for me.”

9 Read ‘n Quiz Points are due by February 1st!

Valentine’s Day Party:

I will have a party with the class on Tuesday, February 14th.  Please send in valentines for your child to exchange with each of his/her classmates and a decorated bag or box for the cards they receive!

*If you haven’t done so already, please be sure that your online re-enrollment is completed as soon as possible.  We will be opening up enrollment to the public soon, so we want to make sure your spot(s) are reserved for next year.

Homework:

Spelling worksheet due Monday

Reading story and worksheets due Monday (*Please return reading books Monday)
Phonics sheet due Tuesday
Math worksheet due Thursday

Work on your China projects!  Study for our China test!
Read for Read ‘n Quiz

